
 
 
 
Food Sensitivity Policy 
 
Holbrook Field Trips is happy that you are joining your school's upcoming field trip.  We 
believe that food is an important part of every field trip and that parents and students 
know best how to meet their dietary needs during the trip.    Therefore, please carefully 
review and follow these instructions regarding any meals that are included in the trip 
cost.   
 
Meals provided within dining establishments  
 
When your trip includes a meal at a hotel or dining establishment, there will be options 
available for participants who need vegetarian, gluten free, or dairy-free food.   Please 
inform your server and order directly from the server at the time of the meal. 
  
Meals delivered to group (such as boxed lunches)  
 
When your trip includes a delivered meal such as a boxed lunch, we can accommodate 
requests made only for vegetarian meals if such requests are submitted to the school 
when you register yourself or your child for the field trip.  We cannot guarantee we will 
be able to accommodate requests made during the trip. 
 
IF YOU DO NOT SUBMIT YOUR VEGETARIAN MEAL REQUEST AT THE TIME OF 
TRIP REGISTRATION, OR IF THERE ARE DIETARY NEEDS OTHER THAN 
VEGETARIAN (SUCH AS GLUTEN-FREE, NUT FREE, DAIRY FREE, or OTHER 
FOOD ALLERGIES), PLEASE BRING YOUR OWN FOOD (IN A COOLER IF 
NECESSARY) TO ENSURE YOUR SAFETY AND SATISFACTION. 
 
 


